

Hobart College Association Committee Meeting



Meeting Room, 8th May, 2018

Meeting Opened: 5:30pm

Present: Tracey Seidler, John Gibson, Wendy, Alicia Hutton, Matt Eyles, Laura Blake, Maree Bakker, Eddy Saunders, Gianni Puli, Lou Christie

Apologies: Jamieson Smalley, Karen Tantari, Suzanne West, Randolph Wierenga

Minutes Accepted:

Moved: Maree Bakker

Seconded: Matt Eyles

Matters Arising from Previous Meeting

- Year 11/12 Extension
 - John has responded from personal email to Peter Hicks (attached)
- Membership for TASSO is completed
- School Busses. Some traffic related incidences causing delay, mostly stable
- School Canteen – Wendy
 - Committee met last week (Wendy, Jackie, Jenny Lee and canteen staff).
 - Items discussed:
 - Changes to the canteen look
 - Quote for Laminex
 - Colour consultant for painting
 - Moving the Shelving
 - Investigating commercial ovens
 - Menu changes in progress.
 - Dietician reviewing.
 - Sweets and chips reducing

Correspondence

Correspondence In:

- Nil

Correspondence Out:

- Response to Peter Hicks and Roland Fidao by John Gibson

Student Report:

- Overview of courses and first term at college
- Eddy:
 - Tutorials – very valuable and worthwhile
 - Hoodies – new design for 2018
 - Enrichment Program
 - Question regarding the non-academic activities and how these are selected.
 - Response from Wendy that activities are wide range that cater to teacher and student interest.

- Gianni:
 - 2018 production Spamalot and overview of the progress
 - Performing Arts Launch
 - Hobart College House Band is also up and running
 - Student Leaders – Wendy, open group where students can join as they are available
 - Transition has been a big change with adjustments to the freedom but very much enjoying this year
 - Subject counselling, important to ensure you are choosing courses that align with interests

Principals Report:

- Report Attached
- C Block Redevelopment proposal.
 - Tracy has put a submission together for capital works and cited College Association support.
 - Motion: The College Association provides their supports for the redevelopment of C Block learning Area for our capital works submission
 - Moved: Wendy Irvine
 - Seconded: Laura Blake
 - Passed

Other Business:

- Nil

Meeting Closed: 6:45pm

Next Meeting: 12th June, 2018